
Sep. 9, 2022
Dear Spencerport Community,


On behalf of our entire faculty and staff, let me say how wonderful it
has been to have your children back in school this past week. Their
energy has been infectious, and we don’t take for granted how lucky
we are to play a role in their development as thinkers, performers,
athletes, and artists.


Thank you for sharing with us your back-to-school photos. Please visit our website,
https://bit.ly/3L0nHUW, to see the many pictures that were submitted, including 13 WHAM's Matt
Molloy. This was a great way to celebrate the start of 2022-23, and we wish all of our families a
successful year!


Bright Spots
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Beautiful student performance
A special thank you to students Will Geiger, Emma Nowak, and Mikayla Amico from our High
School Treble Choir. These talented vocalists helped us to kick off our staff opening day in the
most beautiful manner. Their performance of One Voice was a powerful reminder that when we
come together as one, we can accomplish so much. I encourage you to listen to this beautiful
performance and I want to thank teacher Ann Murphy for all the ways she supports our students
and community.

Students perform One Voice

On the Horizon
September is a busy month for our learning community. Be sure to mark your calendars for your
school's open house, back-to-school events, and of course, homecoming!
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Sep. 15: Cosgrove Open House, 6:30-8 p.m.
Sep. 22: SHS Open House/Curriculum Night, 5:30 p.m.
Sep. 22: Canal View Open House/Curriculum Night, 6-7:30 p.m.
Sep. 26-Oct 1: Homecoming/Spirit Week (details on times of
the parade will be shared in the coming days).




The link to the full 2022-23 calendar may be found below. In addition, your building principals make
a concerted effort to communicate important updates, reminders, or school-specific events in their
regular emails, so please check your inbox regularly.


https://www.spencerportschools.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=36397362


Updates

Volunteers for strategic planning committee
As you know, our district has initiated a strategic planning process, and we started with the
community ThoughtExchange earlier this summer. Thank you to all of the respondents who shared
their hopes and visions for the future of our district. This information will truly be invaluable as we
look to the next phase of the process. This brings me to an invitation.


Families or community members who would like to serve on our districtwide strategic planning
committee are asked to send an email of interest to info@spencerportschools.org by Thu., Sep.
22. The committee will meet on Thu., Sep. 29, from 4--8 p.m., and confirmed members will receive
an email with details and location.

SCSD hosting a flu clinic
On Tuesday, Sep. 13, the district will be hosting a flu clinic from 2-6 p.m. at our District Office, room
15/17. This clinic, in partnership with Wegmans, is available to employees and community
members. You may also register family members. A link to register may be found below, and
please note the following directions:



Click “schedule new appointment”
Click “flu” and enter the date 9 – 13 – 2022, and zip code 14559
Next to Spencerport CSD Flu Clinic, click “schedule appointment”
Enter the required personal information and select an available appointment time
Remember to take your insurance card to your appointment



https://c.ateb.com/49d9399bcf4c4f349b14136c3d12521b


9/11 Remembrance
Sunday will mark the remembrance of 9/11. Twenty-one years ago,
nearly 3,000 people lost their lives in the horrific acts of terror
against our state and our nation. I wanted to take a moment to
remember the victims and the brave first responders who lost their
lives in the most unfathomable way. I also want to honor the
survivors and victim's families whose lives were forever changed on
h d h ld ll f h i d b h f 9 i h
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Sincerely,



Kristin Swann

Superintendent of Schools

Spencerport Central School District


